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University of West Alabama-Julia Tutwiler Library

Group Visitation Policy



As a community–wide resource, the Julia Tutwiler Library welcomes and encourages use of our facilities by those outside the University community.  
Meetings rooms and computer facilities are available for meetings and/or presentations based on availability and approval of the Library Director. University of West Alabama students, faculty, staff, and organizations maintain priority in use of these facilities.  Visiting groups are to use the public workstations located in the lobby unless prior arrangements have been made.

Groups may contact the Library secretary to schedule use of facilities. Groups should contact the library in advance of the anticipated date of a meeting or event. No guarantee of availability will be made with less than 72 hours notice. 

All groups are expected to adhere to the guidelines as outlined in the Visitor Policy:

No Person Shall:
· Bring weapons or firearms into the building.

· Endanger the safety of another person, staff member, or patron.

· Willfully annoy or harass another person.

· Damage or deface Library property.

· Improperly remove materials or equipment from Library.

· Engage in loud or boisterous conduct, nor use profane, obscene, or injurious language.

· Be in a state of intoxication.

· Enter or remain in the Library without wearing shirt or shoes.

· Interfere with other Library patrons’ use of the facility.

· Make solicitations for any reason.

· Use tobacco in the Library.

· Eat or drink in the Library, except when the University provides refreshments for special occasions.

· Violate any University or Library policy.

· Violate any federal, state, or local laws.
· Conduct cell phone conversations inside the library. All phone conversations should be held outside the building.

Age Limitation

1. A parent or responsible adult must accompany children under the age of twelve.

2. Visitors under the age of eighteen are not allowed on the second floor unless supervised by a parent or other responsible adult.

3. Visitors under the age of eighteen may not use computer workstations unless supervised by a parent or responsible adult.

4. In the event that a group is required to split up, a responsible adult is to accompany each group. 

Following the notification of a booked group visitation, the User Services Librarian will provide the group representative or contact with copies of applicable policies. 
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